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Board 22: Further Communication & Consultation

Public Exhibition Event
Thank you for attending this public exhibition event for the Newton
Stewart Flood Protection Scheme. We hope you have found it
useful.

If you have any questions, or would like further explanation on any
of the boards – please let one of the design team know.

A survey to provide feedback is available – please speak to one of
the design team if you have not had a chance to fill this out.

Further Communication

Further newsletters will be provided to the community to update
on progress as the scheme progresses.

Any immediate queries can be made at any time by writing to
Dumfries & Galloway Council.

A further public exhibition event is planned for March / April 2018
to report on the outcomes of the next stage of the process (outline
design).

Ongoing Consultation

The process of consultation is constantly ongoing through the
design of the scheme.

Dumfries & Galloway Council, Cree Valley Community Council,
SEPA, SNH, Scottish Water, Forestry Commission, Galloway
Fisheries and RSPB will all continue to be consulted as the outline
design progresses.

Flood Warning Scheme

A real-time flood warning scheme is currently available in Newton Stewart, run by SEPA.

Sign up for flood warnings direct to your phone at the below address, or scan the QR code:
http://www.floodlinescotland.org.uk/flood-warning-schemes/river-cree-flood-warning-scheme/


